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         November 2, 2018 

Hon. Scott S. Harris 

Clerk, United States Supreme Court 

One First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20453 

 

Re: Bobbie Gunderson, et al. v. State of Indiana, 

et al., No. 18-462 

 Unopposed request for extension of time to 

file response to petition for writ of certiorari 

Dear Clerk Harris, 

 

 As counsel of record for respondents the State of Indiana and the Indiana 

Department of Natural Resources, I am writing to request a 59-day enlargement of 

time, to and including January 11, 2019, for all responses to the petition for writ of 

certiorari, which are currently due November 13, 2018. Please note that I am 

submitting this request on behalf not only of State respondents but also Intervenor-

Respondents Long Beach Community Alliance et al. and Intervenor-Respondents 

Alliance for the Great Lakes and Save the Dunes, who will be filing separate 

responses to the petition.  

 

This is our first request for enlargement.  Even giving this matter priority, 

we will be unable to prepare a satisfactory response to the Petition by the current 

date owing to obligations in other cases in this Court, the Seventh Circuit Court of 

Appeals, and the Indiana Supreme Court. 

 

Counsel for petitioners has authorized me to represent that petitioners have 

no objection to this enlargement. 

 

 Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

       /s/ Thomas M. Fisher 

       Thomas M. Fisher 

       Solicitor General of Indiana 

       Counsel of Record 

 



 

Certificate of Service 

 

 I certify that on November 2, 2018, a copy of this letter was submitted to the 

Clerk of the Supreme Court via electronic filing and UPS Overnight Delivery. 

 

 Additionally, a copy of this letter was sent electronically and via first class 

mail, U.S. Postage, pre-paid on November 2, 2018, to: 

  

Aaron Van Oort 

Nicholas J. Nelson 

Faegre Baker Daniels LLP 

2200 Wells Fargo Center 

90 South 7th Street 

Minneapolis, MN 55402 

Attorneys for Petitioners Bobbie 

Gunderson, et al. 

 

Ernest Summers 

Shawn M. Doorhy 

Faegre Baker Daniels LLP 

311 S. Wacker Drive 

Suite 4300 

Chicago, IL 60606 

Attorneys for Petitioners Bobbie 

Gunderson, et al. 

 

Jeffrey B. Hyman 

Conservation Law Center 

116 S. Indiana Avenue 

Bloomington, IN  47408 

Attorneys for Alliance for the Great 

Lakes, Save the Dunes 

 

Kurt R. Earnst 

Braje, Nelson & Janes, LLP 

126 E. Fifth Street, P.O. Box 1006 

Michigan City, IN  46361-8206 

Attorneys for Long Beach Community 

Alliance, Patrick Cannon, John Wall, 

Doria Lemay, Michael Salmon and 

Thomas King 

 

Patricia F. Sharkey, # 4767-95-TA 

Environmental Law Counsel, P.C. 

180 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 3700 

Chicago, IL 60601 

Attorneys for Long Beach Community 

Alliance, Patrick Cannon, John Wall, 

Doria Lemay, Michael Salmon and 

Thomas King 

 

 


